
     

SAINT-PETERSBURG UNIVERSITY  
OF THE MIA OF RUSSIA 

Respected Dane Subošić, 

 

On behalf of the management and staff of the Saint-Petersburg University of the MIA 

of Russia, please accept warm greetings and best wishes to You and the staff of the University 

of Criminal Investigation and Police Training of the Republic of Serbia on the occasion of the 

Serbian Statehood Day. 

On one of the most significant public holidays, I would like to wish Serbia for many 

centuries to remain a strong and prosperous state in which people live comfortably and safely. 

I would like to note that international relations between Saint-Petersburg University of 

the MIA of Russia and the University of Criminal Investigation and Police Training of the 

Republic of Serbia are becoming stronger from year to year, and mutual understanding is 

becoming more complete. This gives us confidence in the need to develop partnerships in the 

future, not giving up in the face of difficulties and trials. 

Dear friends! I sincerely wish you good health, prosperity, success and new 

achievements. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

Head of the Saint-Petersburg  

University of the MIA of Russia                                                         Aleksandr V. Travnikov 

February 15, 2021 


